

Hadassah The Women's Zionist Organization of America, Inc. Hadassah Chicago-North Shore Chapter Joseph & Mae Gray Hadassah House 60 Revere Drive, Suite 800 Northbrook, Illinois 60062 Phone 847-205-1900 Fax 847-205-1909 chicago-northshore@hadassah.org

President
Michele Rubin

<u>Executive Vice-President</u> Luisa Ellenbogen

<u>Fundraising Vice-Presidents</u> Judy Arkin Gail Bagdade

Membership Vice-Presidents Beth Sair Judi Steinberg

<u>Programming Vice-Presidents</u> Elizabeth Gossage Felicia Gross

Education Vice-Presidents Lillian Mann Leah Polin Abby Sivan

Leadership & Training Vice-Presidents Neeli Engelhart Greta Rothschild

Organization Vice-Presidents Francine Ephraim Barbara Epstein Sharon Lasko

Recording Secretaries
Donna Hersh
Dena Weisbard

<u>Treasurers</u> Lisa Buchanan Lisa Ginsburgh

Executive Director Ronna Ash November 11, 2014

Mr. Mark Schiff 8863 Homer Street Los Angeles, CA 90035

Dear Mark,

On behalf of the Hadassah Chicago-North Shore Chapter we would like to thank you for the excellent performance you gave at our 2nd Annual Benefit on October 26, 2014. With close to 125 guests in attendance we thoroughly enjoyed your perspective on family dynamics and people and life in general.

You really touched a chord with our guests and everyone identified with your funny comments. There were people there who I had never seen laugh before, and to see them with such smiles on their faces was amazing. The one special guest speaker we had the honor of having as part of our agenda that evening was Dr. Michal Lotem from Hadassah Medical Center in Jerusalem. I watched her and although English is definitely her second language, she was laughing along with the rest of us.

We had asked that you understand the audience you were going be performing for, and that we kindly request that you keep it "clean". And you did. The entire performance was funny and not an unwelcome word at all. Our guests commented to me afterward to say how much they appreciated your very "G Rated" remarks, and how refreshing it was to have that.

I would recommend you to any non-profit organization or corporation or private group that is looking for entertainment of a first class level. You shared funny stories of your personal life and your experiences that we could all relate to.

Thank you again for the perfect finish to a wonderful evening that simply was the icing on the cake.

Golding

Warm Hadassah regards,

Susan Golding

Chair, Hadassah Benefit